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The Bercow Review is an independent review of services for children and young people with speech, language and communications needs. This consultation calls for evidence from all groups and individuals. The Bercow Review is an independent review supported by officials from the Department for Children, Schools and Families and the Department of Health.
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Enquiries To
If your enquiry is related to the policy content of the consultation you can contact Antony Thompson on:

Telephone: 020 72735161

e-mail: antony.thompson@dcsf.gsi.gov.uk


	1
	Terms of Reference

	1.1
	At present, the Review is in the process of collecting evidence to support its interim report (due in March 2008) and final report (due in July 2008), so there is no consultation document to view.  If you would like to contribute evidence, please either respond on line or download the questionnaire.  Alternatively, you may prefer to e-mail your views to bercow.review@dcsf.gsi.gov.uk or send them by post to: 

Consultation Unit
Area 1A
Castle View House
East Lane
Runcorn
WA7 2GJ
 
The terms of reference for the Review are:

To advise on:
• the range and composition of universal and specialist services to best identify and meet the diversity of needs and secure value for money within the context of the Comprehensive Spending Review and available resources; 
• how planning and performance management arrangements and effective co-operation between government departments and responsible local agents can be used to promote early intervention and to improve services; 
• examples of good practice in commissioning and delivering services which are responsive to the needs of children, young people and families and which can be viewed as benchmarks for the delivery of local services across the country. 
Specific issues to be considered by the review will include: 
• how the health service commissioning framework ensures sufficient and responsive speech and language therapy services to meet local needs; 
• clarity of accountability and responsibility for planning and service delivery from national to local level across health, social services and education, including joint and consistent priorities; 
• strategic, professional and operational leadership of services; 
• recruitment and deployment of NHS speech and language therapists, particularly those specialising in working with children; 
• analysing good practice in joint working by education and health services, particularly joint commissioning, including needs assessment and design of service delivery; 
• the balance between intervention in the early years and provision to children and young people throughout the age range; including those in vulnerable situations such as those at risk of offending or re-offending; 
• how to further improve workforce skills in early years settings and schools; 
• effective provision of assistive and augmentative communication technology; 
• improving support and information for parents; and young people 
• transition to adult services.


